
Prayer Partner Ministry 2017 March 

Thank you for praying for your Prayer Partner on a regular basis. These suggested prayers, based on Bible 

verses, are provided as a helpful guide, but you are welcome and encouraged to pray in your own way as well. 

 

Sunday  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  Saturday 
   1) Lord, I pray ___ 

knows You are kind 
and forgiving to 
him/her. You have 
great love for 
him/her when 
he/she calls to You.  
(Psalm 86:5) 

2) Father God, teach 
___ to always be 
humble, gentle, and 
patient. Let him/her 
be accepting of 
others in love. 
(Ephesians 4:2) 

3) Abba Lord, lead 
___ to understand 
that our fight is not 
against people on 
earth but against 
the powers of 
darkness in this 
world. (Ephesians 
6:12-13)  

4) I pray that ___ is 
able to humble 
himself/herself in 
the Lord’s presence, 
and He will honor 
him/her. (James 
4:10) 

5) Holy Father God, 
encourage ___ to 
think about the 
things that are good 
and worthy of 
praise. Let him/her 
think about the 
things that are true, 
honorable, right, 
pure, beautiful, and 
respected.   
(Philippians 4:8) 

6) Loving God, teach 
___ if someone in 
his/her group does 
something wrong, 
he/she should help 
them make it right 
gently, being careful 
not to sin by 
judging.   (Galatians 
6:1) 
 

7) Holy Spirit, if ___ 
needs wisdom, 
empower him/her 
to ask God for it. 
God will give 
him/her wisdom 
without criticizing 
him/her. (James 
1:5) 

8) Reassuring 
Father, let ___know 
he/she can ask, and 
You will give. Search 
and he/she will find. 
Knock and the door 
will open for 
him/her. (Matthew 
7:7) 
 
 

9) Jesus, lead ___ to 
understand he/she 
cannot cheat God. 
He/She can only 
harvest what is 
planted. Planting to 
please the Spirit will 
lead to eternal life.   
(Galatians 6:7-8) 

10) May he/she love 
the Lord our God 
with all his/her 
heart, all his/her 
soul, and all his/her 
strength.  
(Deuteronomy 6:4-
5) 

11) Father, enter 
the heart of ___ to 
know whoever 
wants to be the 
most important 
must be last of all 
and servant of all.  
(Mark 9:35) 

12) Holy Spirit, may 
___ know that God 
is spirit, and when 
he/she worships 
Him he/she must 
worship in spirit and 
truth. (John 4:24) 

13) Holy One, teach 
____ when he/she 
has many kinds of 
troubles, he/she 
should be full of joy, 
because he/she 
knows that these 
troubles test his/her 
faith, and this will 
give him/her 
patience.   (James 
1:2-3) 

14) I pray ___ will 
understand Your 
words, God, of do 
to others what 
he/she wants them 
to do to him/her. 
This is the meaning 
of the Law of Moses 
and the teaching of 
the prophets.   
(Matthew 7:12) 

15) Dear Heavenly 
Father God, when 
___ feels tempted, 
let him/her trust 
You and know You 
will provide a way 
to escape so he/she 
will be able to stand 
it. (1 Corinthians 
10:13) 

16) I pray ___ will 
know to do 
everything without 
complaining or 
arguing. Then 
he/she will be 
innocent. Let 
him/her feel that 
he/she ran the race 
and won.    
(Philippians 2:14-
16) 

17) Lord, let ___ 
hear You have said, 
Live by following 
the Spirit. Then 
he/she will not do 
what his/her sinful 
selves want.    
(Galatians 5:16) 

18) Jesus, I claim 
the promise You 
have said, if ___ 
continues to obey 
Your teaching, 
he/she is truly Your 
follower. Then 
he/she will know 
the truth, and the 
truth will make 
him/her free.   (John 
8:31-32) 
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19) I pray ___ 
understands when 
he/she says “I love 
God” but hates her 
brothers or sisters, 
she is wrong. God, 
you said if he/she 
does not love 
his/her brothers 
and sisters, who 
he/she sees, cannot 
love You who 
he/she can’t see. 
You say “Love your 
brothers and 
sisters.”   (1 John 
4:20-21) 

20) Lord, I pray ___ 
was baptized into 
Christ so he/she is 
clothed with Christ. 
As a child of God, 
may he/she know 
no difference 
between Jew and 
Greek, slave and 
free person, male 
and female. We are 
all the same in 
Christ Jesus.    
(Galatians 3:26-28) 
 

21) Almighty God, 
lead ___ to sing 
about Your 
strength. In the 
morning he/she will 
sing about Your 
love. Be his/her 
defender and place 
of safety in times of 
trouble.  (Psalm 
59:16) 
 

 22) Loving Father, 
help ___ to be 
overwhelmed by 
what Your word 
says he/she cannot 
even imagine You 
have prepared for 
him/her. 
(1Corintians 2:9) 
 

23) Holy Spirit, fill 
___ with the 
practice of whoever 
tries to live right 
and loyal will find 
life, success, and 
honor. (Proverbs 
21:21) 

24) God, Your word 
is true, and 
everything You do is 
right. Lead ___ to 
follow You doing 
what is right and 
fair as Your love fills 
the earth.  (Psalm 
33:4-5) 
 

25) Let ___ know 
You are his/her 
rock, protection, 
and Savior. He/She 
can run to You for 
safety as his/her 
shield, strength, and 
defender.    (Psalm 
18:1-2) 
 

26) Father, let the 
truth of Your word 
be in ___’s heart so 
he/she knows You 
loved the world so 
much that You gave 
Your only Son so 
that whoever 
believes in Him will 
not be lost, but 
have eternal life.  
(John 3:16) 
 

27) Lord God, teach 
___ to learn the 
promises in the 
Bible so when faced 
with temptations of 
all kinds, he/she will 
overcome by 
claiming Your words 
just as Jesus 
responded.  
(Matthew 4:1-11) 
 

28) Holy Spirit, 
encourage ___ to 
know he/she can 
count on You to be 
with him/her in all 
circumstances. Let 
his/her expectations 
be confident in You. 
(John 3:1-17) 
 

29) God, encourage 
___ to let go of any 
status symbol or 
judgmental 
attitudes, and to be 
like the Samaritan 
woman who 
brought others to 
Christ as the Savior, 
so all may believe.   
(John 4:5-42) 

30) God of Peace, 
show ___ to keep 
singing praises to 
You that all may 
recognize Your 
Salvation.  (Luke 19: 
37-44) 

 31) Loving Jesus, 
show ___ because 
his/her faith is 
growing more and 
more, the love that 
he/she has for 
others is increasing.    
(2 Thessalonians 
1:3) 
 

 

  


